Dear West Side Families,

Student Council is raising money for the Holiday House, Holiday House is an independent

Student Council is raising money for the Holiday House. Holiday House is an independent, not-for-profit organization, which provides free summer experiences to more than 200 needy children in our area each summer. This was an idea that the student council members came up with at our monthly meeting and we are excited about our new fundraiser. We are teaming up with White Post Farms to sell pies and specialty breads for Thanksgiving. A portion of the proceeds will be donated to the Holiday House. The choices are listed below.

Please send your <u>order form in an envelope</u> to Mrs. Ryan or Ms. Santoro by no later than next <u>Tuesday</u>, <u>November 14th</u> and use <u>cash only please</u>. <u>You will be able to pick up your pies on Tuesday</u>, <u>November 21st between 12:30-2:00 or your child can take them home with them from school</u>.

10 inch PIES (\$16) QTY. COST

Apple	
Apple Crumb	
Pumpkin	
Dark Chocolate Pecan	
TOTAL	

*
YOUR CHILD'S NAME:
YOUR CHILD'S GRADE:
YOUR CHILD'S TEACHER:

JUMBO BREADS/Crumbcake (\$11)

QTY. COST

Apple Crumb		
Banana		
Corn		
Hot Chocolate and Oreo		
Cookie		
Banana Dark Chocolate		
Pumpkin		
Pumpkin Dark Chocolate		
NY Crumbcake		
TOTAL		

Thank you for your support!

-West Side
Student Council